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Trans-Ocean Investment & Technology Limited

Interim Results

The board of directors (“the Board”) of Trans-Ocean Investment and Technology Limited is

pleased to announce the unaudited consolidated interim results of the Company and its

subsidiaries (“the Group”) for the six months ended 30th June 2001, together with

comparative figures for the previous corresponding period in 2000. The unaudited interim

financial statements for the six months ended 30th June 2001 have been reviewed by the

Company’s Audit Committee.


